
St. Joseph Roman Catholic Church 
Let us build the City of God! 

Our Mission: 

By our loving service and works of mercy, we invite 
every person to know Jesus Christ, present in the 
Word and the breaking of the Bread, so that all may 

accept his gift of salvation.  
 

Nuestro Mission 

Por nuestro servicio amoroso y las obras de 
misericordia, invitamos a todos a conocer a 

Jesucristo, presente en la Palabra y en la fracci·n del 

pan, a fin de que todos puedan aceptar su regalo de 
salvaci·n. 

Come pray with us! 

Masses 

Saturday:    5:00pm 

Sunday:       7:00, 9:00, 10:30, Noon, & 5:00 PM 

Weekdays:  7:00 & 9:00 AM* Saturday 8:00AM 

*During School year Tuesday mass is at 8:45AM 

Eucharistic Adoration: 

Mondays 2:00 - 7:00 PM (except holidays) 

First Friday 7:30 - 8:30 PM Holy Hour 

Rosary: Daily after 9:00 Mass 

Reconciliation: Mon, Wed, Fri: after morning mass 

Sat: after 8:00 AM mass and 4:00 - 4:45 PM 

 

St Joseph Rectory Office 

45 Church Street  Ronkonkoma NY 11779 

588-8456 Fax 471-2569 

Religious Education 

35 Church Street 981-1805 

Director: Mrs. Maryanne Trezza 

Parish Outreach 

2855 Pond Rd  981-6888 

Director: Mrs. Anne Kelly 

St Joseph School 

25 Church Street 588-4760 

Principal: Mr. Richard Kuntzler 

August 7, 2016 - Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Timw 

Priests 

Rev. Michael J Rieder, Pastor 

Rev. Gil Lap   

Rev. Belevendiram Rathinam (Fr Bala) 
 

Deacons 

Dcn. Michael DeBellis  Dcn. Frank DellôAglio 

Dcn. Michael Devenney  Dcn. William Dobbins 

Dcn. Joseph Dougherty (retired) 

Dcn. Joseph Califano (retired) 

Dcn. James Altonji (retired) 



Serving Your Sacramental Needs 
The Sacrament of Baptism 

The Sacrament is celebrated on Sundays at 1:30 
PM.  Parents, please call the parish office to arrange 
a meeting with one of our priests or deacons to 
begin to make arrangements.   
 

The Sacrament of Eucharist 
See front cover for mass times.  If you are sick for 
an extended period of time or are homebound, 
please contact the parish office to arrange to have 
someone bring Communion to you. 
 

The Sacrament of Confirmation 
School aged children can prepare for this Sacrament 
by contacting our religious Education office.  Adults 
or older teens who have yet to be Confirmed should 
contact the Parish Office 
 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation 
As listed on front cover or call rectory for an 
appointment with one of our priests. 

 

The Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick 
This Sacrament is for the living.  We celebrate this 
Sacrament each Spring and Fall for those who are 
chronically ill, advanced in age, or who are about to 
undergo surgery or hospitalization.  We can arrange 
the Sacrament at other times by calling the Parish 
Office.. 

Emergencies: call the office to arrange a visit 
from a priest. 

Nighttime emergencies             (631) 538-7219 
 

The Sacrament of Matrimony 
Bride or Groom please call the office at least six 
months before your desired wedding date to begin 
preparations for marriage.  Please make contact with 
the parish before making other wedding day plans! 
 

The Sacrament of Holy Orders 
Anyone who is feeling called to service in the 
church as a priest deacon or in consecrated religious 
life should contact the parish office to speak to one 
of the priests or deacons for guidance. 
 

Interested in possibly becoming Catholic? 
Please contact the rectory to arrange a meeting to 
discuss your questions.  We have  regular classes to 
help people learn about the faith and decide if 
becoming Catholic is what you and God want for 
you right now.  This whole process of inquiry and 
potential conversion is called RCIAðThe Rite of 
Christian Initiation of Adults. 

We will respect your personal journey with God! 

Prayer and Devotion Opportunities 
 

Our Lady of Fatima Devotion 
Our Lady came to Fatima with a message from God 
to every man, woman and child.  She promised that 
the whole world would be at peace, and that many 
souls would go to heaven if her requests were 
listened to and obeyed.   

In response to her requests, the First Saturday of 
each month is devoted to Our Lady of Fatima.  This 
devotion includes 8:00 AM mass, a novena to Our 
Lady of Fatima, the Rosary, and the opportunity to 
celebrate the Sacrament of Reconciliation. 

All are welcome at this devotion. 

 

Spend Some Time in Prayer Before the 

Blessed Sacrament 
Our church opens at 6:30 AM and remains open 
throughout the day for anyone who wants to make a 
prayerful visit.  Please come and have some quiet 
time with God in the midst of our busy (and 
sometimes loud) world. 
 

We have times set aside when Our Lord, 
present in the Blessed Sacrament is 
exposed on the altar for your prayer. 

 

Monday Exposition and Benediction 
Every Monday afternoon the Blessed Sacrament is 
exposed from 2:00 PM until 7:00 PM.  This 
opportunity for prayer ends with Benediction 
beginning at about 6:45 PM and ending at 7:00 PM 

You can come at any time for any length of time to 
join in this quiet, reflective prayer time. 

Make an appointment to spend time with Jesus! 
 

First Friday Holy Hour 
Every First Friday of the month we have a Holy 
Hour before the exposed Blessed Sacrament.  This 
communal prayer begins at 7:30 PM and run until 
8:30 PM, closing with Benediction. 

 

St Joseph Menôs Prayer Group 
We meet every Tuesday evening at 7:30 PM in the 
Church where we pray the Rosary. 

Afterward we move to the main vestibule for coffee, 
donuts and fellowship. 

This is a great opportunity to be strengthened in 
your commitment as a Catholic man just by 
spending time with others like you! 

See you Tuesday! 



Altar Bread & Wine 
In memory of 

Eileen Kelleher 

Requested by 

Marge & Ed Forsyth 

Mass Intentions for the Week 
 

Sunday, August 7  (Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time) 

  7:00  Frederick Drew (Loving Wife), Cornelius J. Dunleavy 

  (Loving Wife Anne) 

  9:00  John & Mary Biglin (Loving Famly), James J. Heiman 

  (Loving Sister Helen) 

 10:30 Joan Ockovic (Melissa Gabriele), Claire & Jim McQuillan 

  (Loving Family) 

12:00  Francesca Gallo (Lillian & Paul Scalogna), Carmine 

  Cassara (Loving Family) 

  5:00  Robert Filce (Suzette & John Jacobellis) 

Monday, August 8 

  7:00     David Paz (The Clarry Family), Erin Spinelli 

  (Mary Mackie) 

  9:00     Janet Leonick (Joyce & Joe Ando) 

Tuesday, August 9 

 7:00      David Paz (CBP Chiefs & Supervisors) 

 9:00      Paula Pasquarella (Mary Donohue), Robert Filce 

  (Antoinette & Dan Ventola) 

Wednesday, August 10 

 7:00      For the People of the Parish 

 9:00      The OôHagan Family (The Ryan Family), Catherine A. 

  Healy (Mr. & Mrs. Halleron) 

Thursday, August 11 

7:00  For the People of the Parish 

9:00  Gerard Johnson (The Balestrieri Family), Francesca 

  Gallo (Loving Grandparents) 

Friday, August 12 

7:00  For the People of the Parish 

9:00  Camilla M. Raab (Loving Family), Barbara Cannon 

  (Suffolk Catholic Committee on Scouting) 

Saturday, August  13 

8:00       Michael Kraft (Martin DeBobes) 

5:00       Robert (Sam) Mosakowski (Sal & Debbie Maddaluno), 

  Jose Llanes (The Paciulli Family) 

Sunday, August 14 (Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time)) 

 7:00      Frederick Drew (Loving Wife) 

 9:00      Joseph J. Onufrak (Loving Mother & Family), Vincent 

  Gessner (Loving Wife) 

10:30     Rita & Bill Hubbard (Janine & Richard Hubbard), Hilda 

  Gomez (Mr. & Mrs. R. Kelly) 

12:00   Mary McGrane (Catherine & Jim Gallagher), Pray to 

  End Abortion 

 5:00  Barney Jones (Lorraine & Carmine Ciserano),  

  Bianca Cowan 

August 7, 2016 

Additional Parish and School Contact 
Information 

Parish Website:        stjoronk.org 

School Website:       stjoeronkelem.org 

E-mail addresses 

General:        Info@StJoRonk.org 

Pastor:                pastor@StJoRonk.org 

                                FrGil@StJoRonk.org 

           FrBala@StJoRonk.org 

 

Rel. Ed. Office:        RelEd@StJoRonk.org 

Rel. Ed. Director:     Dre@stjoronk.org 

School:             ndavidson@stjoeronkelem.org 

Parish Trustees 

       Robert Koepper   Mark Crean 

Business Manager 

Edward Grieb 

Music Ministry 

Michael Keller, Director 

Ann DeBellis, 9:00 Choir 

Rectory Hours 

Monday thru Friday 9:00 - 5:00 (closed for lunch 
12:00 - 1:15) 

Saturday 10:00 - 4:00 (closed for lunch 12:00 - 1:15) 

Sunday Closed 
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Celebramos la Santa Misa en Espa¶ol en 
la parrochia de San Jose 

Comenzaremos con una celebraci·n cada mes 

Se celebrar§ la Misa en domingo despu®s del 
primer s§bado de cada mes 

a las 1:30 PM en punto! 

Las fechas de la celebraci·n de la eucarist²a 
para este pr·ximo a¶o son: 

3 de Enero         7 de Febrero 

6 de Marzo          3 de Abril 

8 de Mayo         5 de Junio 

3 de Julio   7 de Agosto 

4 de Septiembre  2 de Octubre 

6 de Noviembre  4 de Diciembre 

Esperamos que podamos celebrar juntos! 

mailto:reled@stjoronk.org


Wet, But Definitely Not Washed Out! 
What do you do when the  weather reports were pretty 
good for much of the week and then  the rain comes 
about ten minutes before the party is set to start?  You go 
for it! 

Thatôs what happened last week with our parish summer 
party.  The food was already cooking; the bouncy houses 
and dunk tank were ready to go; and we had lots of 
baskets to raffle off!  So the amazing party committee 
started creating Plan B!  The baskets moved downstairs 
into Carew Hall as did some of the entertainment and the 
party went on!  Some say the circumstances made it even 
better!  Our teens from the Venturing Crew really 
stepped it up!  Every year they have a dessert caf® set up 
in the parking lot.  Well this year they spent much of 
their evening up and down stairs (and maybe an 
elevator) taking orders and delivering desserts to our 
parishioners!  GREAT JOB! 

That was one thing that made the party new and 
improved.  But there were others as well: 

 Our small but very energetic Spanish Community 
had a food booth and they sold out!  GRACIAS! 

 An old trailer was refurbished by Mike Kellerôs son 
and served as a Tiki Bar.  Thanks Michael!  This 
worked out real well because it even had some 
protection from the rain that hung around just 
enough to be a little annoying. 

 The Knights not only donated the beer but served it 
as well (along with Gloria Napolitano). 

 And the dunk tank made a big splash!  Just when Fr. 
Mike was getting complacent, thinking no one 
would get him, along came Josh Davidson, one of 
our newest altar servers (and a budding pitcher) and 
sent him into the water fully clothed!  But later on 
Mike Keller got it even worse as people were lined 
up with money in their hands to take a shot at him.  
He went down more than a dozen times! 

 

Once again, thank you to everyone who was part of 
making this party a real celebration!  Thank you to the 
committee for all of your work in planning the 
celebration and thank you for not letting a little rain 
wash it out!  Thank you to our teens for living our parish 
mission through your loving service all night!  Thank 
you to the children who came and danced to entertain us!  
Thank you to Mr. Klein and the St Joseph School Bucket 
Drummers!  Thank you to everyone who supplied prizes 
for our Basket Raffle!  Thank you to our custodians 
Clemente and Eduardo for your tireless work in setting 
up and cleaning up!  Thank you to all of our friends in 
the community who sponsored our party.  Please make a 
point of thanking them by patronizing their businesses! 

 

Thank you to everyone who made a choice to come 
and have a good time! 

Please pray for peace in our world! 

The Lady of All Nations Prayer 
Lord Jesus Christ, Son of the Father, send now Your 

Spirit over the earth. 

Let the Holy Spirit live in the hearts of all Nations, that 
they may be 

preserved from degeneration, 

disaster, and war. 

May the Lady of All Nations, the Blessed Virgin Mary, 
be our Advocate!  Amen. 

Rosary on the Lawn is Here! 
On the Mondays of August we have 
Rosary on the Lawn - a great family prayer 
opportunity!  Bring your chair or blanket to 
the front lawn of the rectory.  There is 
music and a reflection is offered.  We 
begin at 7:00 PM and after our prayer there 
are snacks!! 

 

This year, since the feast of the 
Assumption falls on a Monday, there will be No Rosary on the 
Lawn on August 15!  Instead there will be mass in the 
church at 7:30 PM. 

The dates for Rosary on the Lawn are: 

 Monday August 1 

 Monday August 8 

 Monday August 22 

 Monday August 29 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
 

If weather is not good (as last Monday) we leave the lawn 
and go into the church! 

Whom shall I send? 
The Catholic Church is growing but the number of 
those who accept the call to serve in the church in 
full time ministry is diminishing. 

Jesus continues to call people to follow him and he 
continues to call people to service.  In our world 
there just may be too many distractions to hearing 
this call to ministry or maybe there are too many 
obstacles to responding to this call. 

Jesus asks all his disciples to pray for vocations: 
ñThe harvest is good but laborers are scarce.  Beg 
the harvest master to send out laborers to gather his 
harvest.ò (Mt 9:37-38.) 

Please make prayers for vocations to ministry in the 
church (priesthood, diaconate, and consecrated 
women and men religious) part of your daily prayer. 

Another way to keep religious vocations as a viable 
option in your family is, when you discuss ñwhat to 
be when you grow upò, discuss ñWhen you grow up 
and become what God wants you to becomeéò 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Unlocking the Mystery of the Bible 
 

Every single one of us wants to be happy. And the great 
news is, God wants you to be happy, too. God loves you 
and he has an amazing plan for your life. He wants to give 
you the happiness and peace you desire. God meets with 
us, and reveals his remarkable plan for our lives in the 
Bible. 

 

If you want to know Godôs plan for your life and would 
like to have a deeper relationship with him and a better 
understanding of your faith, then I invite you to join us for 

Unlocking the Mystery of the Bible 

beginning Thursday, September 8, 7:30 pm in Carew 
Hall (total of 8 Thursday sessions). You will not only 
benefit personally  from being part of this study; you will 
also help to bring about a profound renewal in our parish 
as we all grow closer to Christ. 

 

Unlocking the Mystery of the Bible 

helps you uncover the story woven throughout Scripture, 
so you can get the ñbig pictureò of the Bible and under-
stand what itôs all about. The complexity of the Bible is 
simplified  through  an  easy-to-follow  narrative  ap-
proach. 

 

The study includes eight half-hour videos which explain 
how the Bible reveals Godôs loving plan for your life and 
provide you with helpful advice on how to put your 
faith into practice. These wonderfully engaging videos also 
feature footage from the Holy Land, animated maps, use-
ful charts and graphics, and beautiful art, which add to the 
overall experience of the study. Each video will be fol-
lowed by a lively group discussion. 

 

Registration is required. 

 

Registration forms will be available in the bulletin within 
the next couple of weeks. 

 

I hope you can join us. 

You will love it. 

Gennesaret Retreat 

For those facing serious illness 
A retreat  especially designed for those who live with a 

serious illness is coming 

September 23, 24, 25, 2016 

Montfort Spirituality Center 

Bay Shore, NY 

This retreat offers a respite, a quiet time, an oasis, to 
enable one to continue the journey. 

The retreat focuses on Godôs love, his forgiveness, and 
his faithfulness. 

To register or for more information about this weekend, 
please call: 

Colette Fanelli 

(631) 665-7052 

Mission Visitor 
Next Weekend (August 13-14) Rev. Matthew Considine, 
SMM of the Montfort Missionaries, will visit our parish 
and preach at all the masses and ask your help with the 
annual Mission Cooperative Collection. 

The Mission Cooperative Collection is a diocesan 
program that allows every parish the opportunity to hear 
about, and support some of the missionary activity in our 
church throughout the world. 

The Montfort Missionaries are an international 
community of religious priests and brothers.  In addition 
to Hope House Ministries and other ministries (see the 
above retreat announcement) in our diocese and the 
diocese of Brooklyn and Hartford, their members serve 
in over 30 countries around the world. 

They have been assigned to us by the diocese to speak on 
behalf of the Churchôs missionary activity and to ask our 
assistance. 

Our assistance will enable them to continue their direct 
efforts at evangelization as well as in the formation of 
priests and religious. 

A Holy Day of Opportunity! 
Many of you have heard Fr Mike speak of Holy Days as 
ñHoly Days of Opportunityò because we can get more out 
of them if we see them as an opportunity to share and 
celebrate our faith rather than just fulfilling an obligation. 

Well this year the Feast of the Assumption (August 15) 
truly is a Holy Day of Opportunity.  In 1992 the Bishops 
of our country (USCCB) took away the obligation when 
this feast falls on either a Saturday or a Monday. 

But why not take advantage of this opportunity to 
celebrate our faith together?  Our opportunities to 
participate in mass on August 15 are: 7:00 AM, 9:00 AM, 
12:10 PM and 7:30 PM. 

See you in Church! 
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Weekly Offering 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fiscal Year Beginning  9/1/2015 - 8/31/16 

  
 
Sunday July 31, 2016 Offering               $16,920  
 (Includes Electronic Giving of ($2,006) 
                              

Last Year  Offering                                 $18,519  
         
Poor Box Last Week                                      321 
                                                                                                                     
Total Parish Debt:                                       
Interest free loan (balance)                         75,000 
Addl. accumulated debt                         3,066,238 
                                                             $3,141,238 
        

We are currently paying $7,500 a month toward our 
debt.  
 

We are working with the Diocese on plans for 
balancing our budget and addressing our larger debt. 
    

IF YOU MISSED LAST WEEK, PLEASE TRY TO 
MAKE IT UP THIS WEEK. THANK YOU 

 
 
 

Envelope Users : 

Please enter the amount of your donation on the 
envelope in the space provided.  This will be a big help 
to us when counting the collection and assure that the 
correct amount is recorded.  Do not tape or staple the 
envelope closed.  Your help is appreciated.              
 

 

Thank you and God Bless You Always,  
Fr. Mike 

     Respect Life 

Sarah Elisabeth Assefa  

Angelina Lee Geraci  

Christian Scott Lang  

Valor Paige Orobello  

Jackson Thomas Shadle  

New Catholic Polling Data Shows 
 

It is a fact that FOURTEEN MILLION pro-life Catholics 
sat out the 2012 election!  

As a result, the ñWar on the Unbornò that started in 
2008 continued on!  

We cannot allow that to happen this year.   
We have much work to do and only SIXTY DAYS left to 

do it! 
 

Our focus over these final sixty days before Election 
Tuesday is on those 14,000,000 Catholics who sat out 
the last election.  We simply have to get re-engaged in 
the political process and drive them to the polls on 
Election Day.  To do this 'Priests for Life' has put to-
gether a nationwide network of dedicated pro-life activ-
ists who are using the tools and resources weôve sent 
to them. 
 

Educate people about Catholic principles when it 
comes to voting 

Create a grassroots mobilization of voters 

Motivate people to register to vote 

Get people to the polls during ñearly votingò days and 
on Election Day 

Generate maximum Catholic impact on the election 
 

Our plans for doing this:  Parish mission trips é Inter-
net videos on abortion é Speaking engagements at 
pro-life events é Guest editorials in newspapers é 
Our ñDefending Lifeò programs on EWTN é Appear-
ances on news programs and talk radio é Our bulletin 
inserts é and ñVoting With a Clear Conscienceò book-
let é my two books: ñProclaiming the Message of Lifeò 
for clergy and ñAbolishing Abortionò for lay activists é 
special ñVoter Guidesò that address vital issues of im-
portance for Catholic voters.  And more. 
 

Again, please remember that there were fourteen mil-
lion faithful, pro-life Catholics in this country who vot-
ed in the 2000 and 2004 elections but who sat out the 
2012 election.  We simply must re-engage these good 
people or I fear for our country é and especially our 
unborn brothers and sisters.    www.Priestsforlife.org 

  Month 3         "I can suck my thumb!" 
 

Your baby is quite active in the womb now-- although his mother won't 
feel him for another couple of months. If his mother's womb had a win-
dow, you could watch your spiritually adopted baby squint, swallow, and 
move his tongue.  He can make a fist if you touch his palm. Your baby 
can feel pain at this point. He is breathing amniotic fluid,  which contin-
ues until birth, though he obtains the oxygen his body needs through the 
umbilical cord.  The baby you are praying for weighs one ounce! Early 
this month - at just 9 weeks- he began to suck his thumb. Please continue 
to pray for this wee one! 



PFC Eric Lange, USMC 

SGT Deborah Alfieri  
SGT Matthew Altonji  

SPC Andrew Altonji  
CPL Matthew Balestrieri, USMC 

TSGT Louis Barletta 

LT Michael-Jon Bonacorsa 

LCPL John Brown  
PFC Justin Browne 

LTCOL James Cersosimo 
CPL Glenn Clacher  
SPC Thomas E. Corcoran 
SPC Jason Crawford 

CPT Edward Cuevas  
PFC John B Cuneo 

CPT Ryan Delaney  
TSGT Timothy Dermody 

SGT Stephen  DiGirolamo 
SSGT Tony Elliott 

LT Kelly Fletcher 

SPC Adam Franciosa  
CPT Mark Gillman 

CPL RJ Hartmann 

MAJ Sean P Kilkenny 

CW2 Steven Knight  
LCPL William Langdon   

SPC Christopher Leone 

MAJ Kevin McCue 

PVT Thomas B McGinn   

SGT Patrick McNally 

PFC William Meyer  
CPL Brian G Meyer 

CPO Gregory Migliore  
LT Heather Miras            

SPC4 George Monica 

SPC4 John Monica  
SGT Daniel Montville 

GYSGT Brian Moran, USMC  

LTCOL Gregory Mueller, USMC 

LCPL Thomas Napolitano 
LCPL Michael Napolitano 

LCPL James Neubauer 

SGT Brian Pacell  

CPT Stephen Bartoszak  

PFC Matthew Pandolfi 

SFC James Munro Army 

CPT Michael Parisi  

2LT Anthony Parisi 

MAJ Paul E Pinaud 

CTR2 Matthew Pistritto 

LT David A Rewkowski 

SGT Edwin Rivera, II 

SGT Anthony M Sbrocco, USMC 

SSGT Jason Schiavo  
LCPL W. Mason Shehan  
SSGT Timothy McGoyne 

SPC James Stanek  
EO3 Taylor Taranto  
MM3 Gregory Taranto 

PFC Greg Terrish    

SGT Jason Tulowitzki 

SGT John Thomas Vogt 

CPL Brandon Waldon  
SGT Randolph Weaver 

MSTR Robert Casey  
ILT Richard Lutz   
SPC  Darian L. Clark/Army  

SAMN Bill Ried 

CPL Michael Casonova 

SPEC4 David Cooper 

Michael Cristiano LTJG 

SGT Brian P. OôLeary 

PFC Gregory Caplan  
MPS Timothy Caplan 

E6PO1 Gerard  McGarrity  
PFC Nicholas Barbieri  
LCPL Jim A. Mock 

SGT Maj. John A. Krumholz 

LCPL Joseph R. DeGroot, USMC 

RCT Dustin A. Whitton, USMC 

SPC Peter Reilly 

SMAN T.J. Waldhauser, US Navy 

LCPL Brian Kolarik, USMC 

PVT Chris Dorn, Army 

SSGT Ray C. Sigman ll 

SGT Sean Rainone, USMC 

SGT Thomas Lupo 

SSGT Mike Hengerle, USMC 

Kelly R. Denimarck ENS Navy 

SFC James Munro Army 

CPL Kristen M. Saporito USMC 

Captain Sean Lavigne USAF 

SGT Daniel Pfeifer USMC 

MSGT Thomas J. Valentino USAF 

CSM Lawrence Doughterty, USArmy 

PFC Thomas Conran USArmy 

SRA Matthew Maisano USAF 

SPJonathan G. Romano USANG 

PFC Daniel R. Hayes USMC 

PFC Allecia N. Ahearn USMC 

Lt. James Ciccarello US ARMY 

Sal Evangelista, US ARMY 

Nick Vicale SFC ARMY 

LCPL Michael A. Davison USMC 

CAPT. Glenn Miller 

Joseph Scotti E3 

Eli Matthew Berg US ARMY 

LT. Bryan C. Koch USCG 

Cadet Megan P. Koch 

PVT. Kyle Santos 

ARMY SPEC. James Lombardo 

CADET Chris V. Hackett US ARMY 
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Lynn Abe-Zaid 

Chet Alongi & Michael Alongi 

Greta & Philip Ambrosio 

Ginny Amita 

Baby Rocco Caracciola 

Karen Balezos 

Janet Belz 

Jeff Berg 

Emma Rivera 

MaryAnn Bonitz 

Eileen Bouchard 

Steven Bratisax 

Lucy Brancaccio 

Richard Busick 

Carrie Cabral 

Laura Capuano 

Michael  & Moises Carbuccia 

Priscilla Castelano 

Virginia Catalano 

Antoinette Cichetti 

Louise Cipolla 

Martin Condit 

Cathy Connolly 

Stella Coan 

Rick Crotta 

Joanne DeBellis 

Michael DePinto 

Jennifer Diomede 

Barbara DiGirolomo 

Rita Diubaldo 

Joan Dziedzic 

Bobby Eck 

Sharon T. Eichler 

Lois & Michael Emma 

Donna Evers 

Louis & Amelia Fava 

Helen Fenyak 

John Finnegan 

Roseanne Gabriel 

Louise Gagliardi 

Nick Gerbino 

Loretta Gerstner 

Joseph Giommetti 

Elaine Hill 

Neil Holzmann 

Thomas Jankay 

Linda Keller 

Jimmy Kimberling 

Alfred LaRocca 

Rachel Laskowski 

Grace Loud 

Ida Lucivero 

Kathleen Lucivero 

Mike Lucivero 

Agnes Ludwigson 

Baby Dominic Madaris 

Andrea Maloney 

Sal Maraviglia 

Carolyn Martins 

John Merkle 

Carol Meyer 

Danielle Michels 

Helen Moser 

Ann Muller 

Joseph Nicosia 

Joanora OôDonnell 

Maria OôHalloran 

Joseph Olivieri 

Helen Onufrak 

Louise McManus 

Dean Pace 

Anna Pepe 

Barbara Petersen 

William Pfister 

Dorothy Pistritto 

Joan Plouffe 

Julia Powers 

Kathy Purcaro 

Nicole Ramaglia 

Regina Reilly 

Ruby Rivera 

Michelle Robinson 

Lucy Ronga 

Maryann Rossi 

Mary Ann Russo 

Theresa Ryan 

Ann Sabourin 

Norma Salazar 

Dawn Saporito 

Denise Savage Harper 

Ralph Sabatino 

Ben Scannella 

Anthony R. Scardino 

Krista & Nancy Schramm  

Janet Shapiro 

Jamie Smith 

Michele Smith 

Abe Stegman 

Angela Stoner 

Matthew Swenson 

Michael J. Timo Jr. 

Bob Torres 

Orazio & Theresa Troiano 

Richard Tizzard 

Richard Troiano 

Regina & Lloyd Turnier 

William Vallar 

Margaret Villano 

Catherine Wagner 

Richard White 

Nicholas Wittreich 

Joseph Yasso 

Christopher Zoas 

Richard Zwirblis 

Pray for Our Troops  
Pray for the Sick  

Please note: To keep our prayer list current,  we will keep name on list for 3 months. 



Please return this form in an envelope with your memorial donation to the Rectory, in the collection basket, or by mail. 

Mark or address your envelope to:  St. Joseph R.C. Church - HYMNAL, 45 Church Street, Ronkonkoma, NY 11779 
A label indicating your memorial request will be designed for you to place inside the front cover of a Journeysongs hymnal. 

 

 

Name of Donor:_________________________________________Telephone Number:_________________________________ 
 

Address, City, State, Zip:  ___________________________________________________Parish ID#, if known: _______________ 

 

Please indicate the names of the remembered and select a memorial phrase for each hymnal you memorialize. 

Memorial óAô ð ñIn Loving Memory of [name]ò 

Memorial óBô ð ñSing Praise to God with [name] and All of the Saints in Heaven.ò 

Please List Names of Remembered and Memorial Phrase Selected (óAô or óBô ð one phrase per hymnal)  
 

________________________________________________________________    ______ 
 

________________________________________________________________    ______ 
 

________________________________________________________________    ______ 
 

________________________________________________________________    ______ 

If you have more than 4 memorial requests, please write them on an additional sheet of paper. 

 

Please, please, please print clearly. 

Please remit your donation with this request. 
 

Number of Hymnals to be memorialized _____ X $25 each =  Donation Amount Enclosed $________ 

 

I HAVE MORE MEMORIALS LISTED ON ADDITIONAL SHEET.  _______ 

 
What is Joyful Noise Choir Camp? 

We Pray 
We Sing 
 We Play 

 

Joyful Noise is fun with a purpose. 
 

 

Joyful Noisy kids pray and sing, do fun activities and crafts, and make friends. 
We meet special guests who share music with us and teach us about Jesus with songs.   

 

CHOIR CAMP IS 5 AFTERNOONS OF JOYFUL NOISY FUN AND SONG! 
August 8 through August 12, 2016 ñ 12:30 pm to 3:30 pm 

Camp Fee is $75 for the week. Secure a place with a $25 Deposit. 

    Return this info in an envelope to St. Joseph Church, 45 Church St, Ronkonkoma, NY 11779. 

 

             Name:_____________________________________________________________  
 

 

            Address:___________________________________________________________ 
 

 

            Phone Number:_________________________  Parish ID #:__________________ 
 

 

             Childrenôs Name and Grade:___________________________________________________________________ 

 

First Grade 
Second Grade 
Third Grade 
Fourth Grade 

 

(Grade entering 
in September) 



The Diocese of Rockville Centre  

Golden Wedding Liturgy  
Honoring Couples Married Fifty Years or More  

  

This fall, couples that have been married fifty years or more will be honored at 
liturgies on Sunday, October 23rd at the Church of St. Rose of Lima in Massapequa 
and on Sunday, November 6th at the Church of Christ the King in Commack. Both 

liturgies will begin at 2:30 pm.  Couples may register for ONE liturgy. Registration forms and complete instructions can 
be obtained at the rectory. Registration must be received by the Office of Worship by Oct. 7th for the October 23rd 
liturgy and by October 21st for the November 6th liturgy.  There will be additional celebrations in the spring for those 
who  may find that more convenient. Dates for the spring celebrations will be communicated at a later time.  If you have 
any questions you may call 516-678-5800, extension 207. 

Mums Quantity Price  

Red   X $6.00 = 

White   X $6.00 = 

Yellow   X $6.00 = 

Bronze/Orange   X $6.00 = 

Purple   X $6.00 = 

Decorative Cabbage  X $6.00 = 

Decorative Kale  X $6.00 = 

Fall Planter  X $16.00 = 

  Total = 

Name: Telephone: 

Address: Email: 

  

Mum Sale  
Reserve yours now and pick up on  

September 17th & 18th.  

Please return form to the Rectory by September 5th, 2016 or email your order to PlantSale@stjoronk.org and drop you payment off at the rectory.  
All orders must be paid in full no later than September 10th. The church is not responsible for orders that are not picked up. 


